
Supernova run at the Kelpies

Over the weekend runners took to the paths around the Helix
Park in Falkirk where the Kelpies provided a great backdrop
for 5k and 10k events.

Thousands of runners were guided home by the LED lit finishing
straight.

The 2018 Supernova Kelpies event will take place on 9th, 10th
&  11th  November  and  entries  will  open  this  Tuesday  14th
November at 9am.

    

 

All above images from the 2017 Supernova 5k, 10 November 2017
at The Kelpies, Falkirk. Photo: Paul J Roberts | RobertsSports
Photo.  

 

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2017/11/supernova-run-at-the-kelpies/

